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May Cup Athletics-Tomorrow 
The May Cup Athletics Carnival between Spring Terrace 
and Spring Hill will take place TOMORROW Wednesday 
28th February at Spring Hill School. Students catching the 
bus will be delivered to and collected from Spring Hill. If 
students are being transported by car they need to arrive 
at Spring Hill School by 9 am and be collected by 2:30pm. 
 
The May Cup is a friendly competition which gives all 
students the opportunity to participate in events. 
Parents are welcome to come along to support our 
students. 
 
Parent Teacher Meetings 
We are holding parent/teacher meetings this week to 
discuss how students have settled into the new school 
year as well as ways that they can work together to best 
support students socially and academically. 
 
If you’d haven’t booked a time and would like to please 
see or call Mr Edwards in the office who has the booking 
sheet. 
 
Please remember that teachers are always happy to 
meet with parents any time during the year. If you have 
a question, concern or would like to know what or how 
you child is doing in class please do not hesitate to make 
an appointment with Mr Scott or Mrs Colquhoun. 
 
 

Super Creative Writers 
All students have been working on their writing 
using the program Seven Steps to Writing Success 
which was an in-service that Mr Scott and Mrs 
Colquhoun attended recently.    
 
This program is designed to inspire students to 
rapidly improve their writing skills, and most 
importantly, learn to love writing and become 
lifelong communicators.  Years 3 to 6 have moved 
on to “Tightening Tension.” We have been 
practicing building tension in our writing. 
 
The Billycart Ride 
By Kyla 
 
“Come on, you’re a chicken.” 
“Well why don’t you do it then?” 
“Book book book.” 
“Alright alright.” 
I climbed into the billycart and as I went to put on the 
helmet Harriet pushed the billycart making the helmet 
fall out of my hand. I looked backwards to see it rolling 
across the ground as the billycart and I started to move 
slowly down the hill. 
“No way, it’s too steep,” I said to myself as I started to 
climb out, but before I could get my backside out of the 
seat I realised I was already going too fast. 
The Wind was rushing past my head, everything was a 
blur as the trees whizzed past me. I tried to reach for the 
brake but my hand hit the wheel instead, it felt like my 
hand was broken. 
Suddenly the steering broke, the rope slapped me in the 
face and the billycart started to shake violently. I felt dizzy 
and sick as the billycart sped down the hill hitting 
everything in its path. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s on!! 
Term 1 2018 

 May Cup Atheltics Carnival- Wed 28th Feb 
 Parent-Teacher Meetings 26th Feb-2nd Mar 
 Welcome BBQ 1st March 6pm 
 Bike Fundraiser - Sun 4th March 
 Assembly Thursday 8th March 
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 Tuesday 27th February 2018 Term 1 Week 5 
Library News With Mrs Pulling 
Borrowing for the Primary Class is on Mondays and 
Wednesday for the Infants Class. 
Please remind your child to return the previous weeks 
books on these days. 
 
First Assembly for 2018 
We will hold our first assembly for the year on Thursday 
8th March at 2:30pm in the BER. All family and friends 
are welcome to come along to see what the students 
have been up to this term. 
 
 
P&C News – Week 5  
 
Welcome BBQ – 1st March 
Looking forward to catching up with everyone at the 
2018 Welcome BBQ this Thursday from 6pm. The P&C 
will provide meat, bread and condiments, please bring a 
side dish to share. Whole family welcome for a friendly 
evening at school. Hope to see you there! 
 
Bike Race Fundraiser – 4th March 
Thank you everyone who will help at the Bike Race rest. 
Still happy for more helpers if anyone can, especially in 
the middle of the day, 11:30-1:00. The kitchen at the 
Tavern will not be open on the day, so while drinks, 
packets of chips and some fruit will be available, you 
may wish to pack a lunch.  
 
P&C Meeting – 8th March  
The P&C Meeting has been reschedule for Thursday, 8th 
March, straight after assembly. Please aim to be in the 
library by 3:25 for a 3.30 start, and we aim to finish 
within the hour. Looking forward to input from as many 
of our families as possible.  
 
P&C Family Contact List 

 
Any last additions to the P&C Family Contact List? The list 
will only be distributed in a hard copy to other school 
families, and can be useful for getting in touch with 
others to arrange car-pooling, swap recess rosters etc 
(please find attached a copy of Recess Roster). You only 
need to supply any information you're happy to share. 
Spare forms are available from the office, or by email 
from: springterracepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au  
 

  

 

 

 

The Primary Class enjoying ukulele 
lessons with Mrs Riles on Thursday 


